
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

January 27, 2020 
 
 
Good day families, 
 
We wish to advise all school communities involved in the Stephenville High/Piccadilly Central High School 
System Review that ​the deadline to provide feedback through ThoughtExchange has been extended​ by 
two days and will now conclude ​Wednesday, January 29 at 11:59 p.m.(NT)​. This action is being taken 
because of technical issues encountered over the weekend which have since been rectified. 
 
So far, more than ​70​ individuals sharing over ​250​ thoughts on the Motion on Stephenville High/Piccadilly 
Central High School System Review, set to be brought before the Newfoundland and Labrador English 
School Board Trustees at the March 28 public meeting in St. John’s. There are some great perspectives 
provided so far. All voices matter, so your participation is crucial and valued. 
 
You are encouraged to go into the exchange and share thoughts (if you have not already done so), place a 
ratings star beside some of the new thoughts shared, and see what views are rising to the top. Once again, 
we want to hear your views on the following question: 
 

What are your thoughts and perspectives on the Motion for the Stephenville High/Piccadilly  
Central High School Systems, as outlined on the District webpage? 

 
Please click here to participate: ​https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#745727642  
 
As noted in previous memos, if a member of the school community does not have Internet access, they 
may connect with their area school and the administration will assist as necessary.  
 
Complete information on this School System Review process is available on the District’s website at: 
https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/index.jsp​. Should you have any questions, please contact 
Truman Greenham, Director of Schools for the Pathfinders Learning Center, at 637-4000 or 
trumangreenham@nlesd.ca​ or Delores Clarke-Genge, Director of Schools for the remaining schools in this 
system, at 637-4000 or ​deloresclarkegenge@nlesd.ca​.  
 
 
Thank you in advance for your input. 
 
Regards, 

 
Daniel O’Brien 
Assistant Director of Education for Programs - Western Region 
Western Regional Office 
Corner Brook, NL 
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